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Halloween Can Be More Trick Than Treat for Employers
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Managing Partner Steve Miller authored the article, "Halloween Can Be More Trick Than Treat for

Employers," which was featured in The Business Journals. The article warns of the risks that can

come from employees wearing costumes in the workplace.

"Facilitating Halloween celebrations in the workplace has sometimes been more trick than treat for

employers.

Incidents of costumes sparking complaints and litigation aren’t just scary stories told around a

campfire. The risks are real, and they are more real than ever this year."

To read the full article, please visit The Business Journals. 
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